
PUBLIC NOTICE  

Notice is hereby given that the Stockton Town Council, Town of Stockton, Utah, will hold a Public 

Hearing to consider amending the Stockton Town Code regarding Home Occupations. The Hearing will 

be held on Thursday, December 12, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. The Hearing will be held in the Stockton Town 

Council Chambers Located at 18 North Johnson St, Stockton, Utah.  Ashlee Wanlass 

Stockton Town Clerk.  Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special 

accommodations during this meeting should notify Ashlee Wanlass, at 435-882-3877 prior to the 

meeting.  

 


